
 
 

PSBA/Notice-215                                                                                                                                                      June 25, 2025 

 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

INVITATION OF COMMENTS ON THE CONSULTATION PAPER REGARDING 

MINIMUM FREE-FLOAT REQUIREMENTS 

 

Dear Members, 
 

This is in reference to the consultation paper PSX/N-668 dated June 25, 2025 (attached), whereby the PSX has 
invited the comments: 

 
In this regard, the members are hereby requested to kindly submit your comments, if any, at 
psamail024@gmail.com latest by July 02, 2025, so that a consolidated response can be forwarded to the authorities 
for their consideration. 

 

 

  sd   

AKBER ALI 

Officer - Secretariat 

 

 

 
Copy to: 

 
1. PSBA Website  

mailto:psamail024@gmail.com



















